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18th September 2025

This week at our AP the
Wednesday Group made little,
fabric bags. They could hand sew
or use the sewing machine.

*Please remember to return Care
Plans or Risk Assesments to
Claire*

Monthly Teen and Women’s Group
started back last Sunday. It was lovely
to see you all again after the summer
break! 

If you have any ideas for more Pop Up
Sessions we would love to hear them -
message claire@appeer.org.uk

Monthly Girls Group                       28  Septemberth

Monthly Teen                                  12  Octoberth

Women’s Group                             12  Octoberth

Minecraft Session                           30  Septemberth

Roblox Session                                7  Octoberth

Ad Hoc Session                               October Half Term
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